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Mr. David Corliss July 1, 2008
City Manager

City of Lawrence Kansas

City Hall, PO Box 708

Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Re:  The Oread Inn;

Request for a vacation of a portion of the Right-of-way on the East side of Indiana
Street.

Mr. Corliss,

This letter is to inform you, the Mayor and the City Commission that the developer, Oread Inn,
L.C., is withdrawing their request for the vacation of the ROW on the East side of Indiana St.

Since my last letter, the geotechnical engineer has completed his observation and has concluded
that there will be no need for an offset between the shoring on the East side and the hotel.

What this means is, combined with the one-sided foundation wall detail we are incorporating
on the East side, the hotel will not need to move from it’s current location.

Please let me know if there is any additional correspondence I will need to provide to terminate
the request.

Again, thank you for your patience and understanding during this process.
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